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Pocket Park
We are pleased to announce that, as part of the 
second round of Hull City Council’s pocket park 
scheme, a new local pocket park in the ward has been 
installed. 
It has been designed in conjunction with the 
Strathmore, Silverdale, Riversdale neighbourhood 
network. For the foreseeable future the community 
group will be holding planting sessions on Friday 
afternoons after 1pm. 
Everyone is welcome to help transform this small area 
on the north of Oak Road Playing Fields into a sensory 
community garden showcasing an array of greenery. 
We can’t wait to see the transformation.

Men in Sheds
Are you sprucing up your garden this summer? Men in Sheds may 
be the perfect place to get some new garden furniture. 

Men in Sheds is a charity fighting isolation and loneliness by 
providing a space for its members to socialise and make friends 
whilst developing skills in woodwork and even 3D printing. 

Any purchases help to support their amazing work. Some of their 
products available to purchase include bird boxes and tables and 
garden benches. 

They are located at The Pavilion, Oak Road Playing Fields,  
786 Beverley Road, HU6 7EY, or you can contact them on  
01482 803 700 for more information.



Healthy Holidays at Oak Road Playing Fields
Over the summer holidays there will be a range of activities happening at Oak Road Playing Fields 
off Beresford Avenue. 

This will be great opportunity for children from the local community to try something brand new for 
free.

On 30 July and the 27 August, unleash your wild 
side with Northern Wildlings. Qualified coaches 
will be teaching bushcraft skills and archery, and 
there’ll also be a climbing wall to conquer. Free 
food is provided.

Booking is essential and can be made by visiting 
NorthernWildlings.com and navigating to the 
Healthy Holidays tab to reserve your spot.

Hull and District Anglers Association are holding weekly fishing sessions at the pond every 
Wednesday from the 23 July, throughout the summer holidays from 10am - 1pm. 
The pond can be found just behind the park. All equipment and bait will be included, and no booking 
is required so just turn up. 
If you have a pop-up chair, please feel free to bring this as seats are limited.

Active Sports will be hosting skateboarding 
sessions at the skatepark on the 24 July,  
5 August, 14 August and 26 August.
All sessions will run from 10am - 12noon. Free 
food and refreshments are on offer too.
Booking is necessary which you can do so online 
at https://forms.gle/3gospNkDSLv4EBux7 
Everyone is welcome – beginners and experts 
alike.



Ward Forums
Beverley and Newland ward councillors, neighbourhood police team, your neighbourhood  
co-ordinator, and Love Your Street will be at Oasis Hub Hull, 310 Newland Avenue HU5 2NB for a 
number of multi-agency ward forums. 
Here, you can meet your local representatives and discuss the issues that affect you in your local 
area as, working together, we can make a difference.  
Wednesday 15 October 4 - 5pm  /  Wednesday 3 December  4 - 5pm  /  Wednesday 11 March 4 - 5pm

Neighbourhood Police cycle marking
On Tuesday 12 August from 1pm we will be holding a bike marking event outside the Oasis Hub, 
Newland Avenue. 
Bring your bike and the police team will register it for free. There will also be free bike safety items 
including lights, high-vis bags and puncture repair kits thanks to the ward budget.

Riverside Community Centre
Hull City Council supports a number of community 
centres across the city, including Riverside Community 
Centre, located off Parkstone Road. The centre hosts 
a wide variety of regular activities.
If you’re looking for Ofsted-approved childcare 
provision from Monday to Friday, there’s both 
Parkstone Pre-School, offering a warm and welcoming 
environment for children, and Parkstone Kids Club, a 
before and after school club.
Other regular activities include a coffee drop-in every 
Thursday between 1 - 2.30pm. Whether you’ve got 
children to care for or are retired and looking for some 
company, everyone is welcome.
The centre is also available for hire on a one-off or regular basis.
To see if Riverside Community Centre could host your group or event, or for more information, call 
01482 804 312 or email riverside2@riverside2.karoo.co.uk.
Visit https://www.hull.gov.uk/Communitycentreshull/community-centres to see the full timetable of 
events and activities.

No-Dig Community 
Allotment
The No-Dig Community Allotment, based at 
Clough Road Allotments HU6 7PE, has recently 
been awarded ward budget funding to support 
its mission of becoming self-sufficient in water, 
helping to combat climate change while growing 
chemical-free food. The funding will go towards 
purchasing water butts, installing guttering, and repairing the roofs on some of their sheds.
The sessions, held every Tuesday from 10.30am - 1pm and Sunday from 1 - 4pm, are open to 
everyone, whether you’re a seasoned grower or gardener, have never grown food before and 
don’t know where to start, or simply want to spend time outdoors and meet new people. For more 
information, you can email them at admin@ndca.co.uk.



 

  
For further information contact:
The Orchard Centre
210 Orchard Park Road
Hull
HU6 9BX

Tel: 01482 300 300
Email: northern.areateam@hullcc.gov.uk

        www.facebook.com/HCCNorthArea

        @HCCNorth

This document can be made available in other formats (large print, audio and Braille) and different 
community languages. Please telephone 01482 300 300.

-

Hull Action for neighbourhood defibrillators
Cardiac arrests can happen to anyone at any time and action taken in the first 
few minutes afterwards can make a huge difference to a person’s chances 
of survival. In Hull, the HANDS (Hull Action for Neighbourhood Defibrillators) 
Partnership is seeking support to develop the network of 24/7 community 
accessible Automated External Defibrillators (AED) throughout our city for 
anyone to access in a life-or-death situation.
How do they work? 
Modern defibrillators are simple and safe to operate and use. Once attached, the defibrillator 
automatically analyses the individual’s heart rhythm and, if required, applies a shock to restart it or 
will advise that CPR should be continued. You cannot harm an individual by using a defib, as the 
machine will not issue an electric shock if a heartbeat is detected. All AED units will provide clear step 
by step instructions on what you need to do to help save the life of someone in cardiac arrest. 
The HANDS Partnership seeks the support of local business to plug the gaps, giving communities 
access to this vitally important equipment. The Partnership consists of Hull City Council, Yorkshire 
Ambulance Service, Help for Health, Humberside Fire & Rescue Solutions, The Oliver King 
Foundation and Connexin.
• do you currently have a defibrillator within your premises? Would you be willing to relocate this to 

a secure external cabinet that could be accessed 24/7 by ALL? If so, the partnership would like to 
hear from you

• would you be willing to locate/install a defibrillator at your premise? If yes, the partnership would 
like to hear from you

• if you have a defibrillator, is it registered on ‘The Circuit’: the national defibrillator network 
database? If not, please go to https://www.thecircuit.uk/ to register the unit.

What are the responsibilities for hosting a defibrillator?
In agreeing to being a Guardian of a 24/7 defibrillator, you would commit to:
• installing a defibrillator in an external cabinet unit in a 24/7 community accessible location on the 

premises
• provide a permanent connection to a 240v supply to provide power to the external cabinet unit. 

Power supply for heating the Cabinet generally uses around £10 of electricity a year
• registering the cabinet/defibrillator with the ‘The Circuit’ – the national defibrillator network 

database (www.thecircuit.uk) 
• as the Guardian of the unit, be the named contact with YAS, reporting at the earliest opportunity, if 

the unit is off-line or unavailable for use
• conduct a weekly visual examination of the cabinet and defibrillator to ensure all is in working order
• undertake and organise (as required) training in the use and maintenance of the unit.
You can submit an expression of interest at https://www.hull.gov.uk/community-safety/hull-action-
neighbourhood-defibrillators or email northern.areateam@hullcc.gov.uk for more information.


